NEWSLETTER

FEBRUARY L. 1974

The Second Annual Mid-West BMW Rally will again be held at Pirolli Park, Petersburg, Michigan. The decision was made by President, Don Smith, V. P. Bob Boyd, and Ace Freeman. The dates for our rally will be May 31. June 1 & 2, 1974.

From past attendance at rallies you may have noticed the different little gifts given to you, along with your momento, such as stickers, pens, etc., which are donated by local business es of each club. If all of you would check, with at least one bus iness, and possibly get a donation from them, we could have areal nice envelope full of goodies to give to each rider.

Change of Address: Please note club member, Walter Friend, has moved to 3165 Glanzman Rd. His new phone number is 385 7295.

REMINDER: All dues are Past Due. Our new treasurer, Myra Shirey would appreciate it if, you are unable to attend the next meeting, if you would send her a check by mail. Her address is, 3452-147Th. St. Toledo, Ohio 43611

Again, I have not had any cooperation from any of you on articles for our newsletter. I might also mention, if each member, would write a short biography about themselves on their riding career, how they got interested in riding, when where, etc. I'm sure this would be enjoyable to the membership to read about their fellow club members. I would like to publish at least one biography a month. Who is my first volunteer???? Also don't forget the for sale and wanted column.

Our next meeting will be TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 12th, at Bob & Ruth Boyd's, 4015 McGregor Lane.

Hoping to see all of you there, especially Clarence Mead, Robert Porter, and Dick Wright, and Ron Rudolth, since we haven't seen you fellow s for quite some time.

Without your suport we're not a thing,
Your Secretary.

LIZ SMITH